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UPDATE   09.19.13 

Deslandes has been located in good health and reunited with her family.  
 
ORIGINAL 09.18.13 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is searching for a missing juvenile that was 
last seen on September 17

th
 at approximately 1:15 P.M. in the area of the Broward 

County Courthouse, located at 201 Southeast 6
th
 Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 

 

The juvenile has been identified as Brittany Deslandes, B/F, 02/19/00, a resident of 
the City of Miramar.  Deslandes has a history of running away from home and is 
known to frequent the Cities of Pompano and North Miami Beach. 
 

Deslandes is described as a B/F, approximately 5'5" in height, 150 pounds in weight, 
brown eyes, and black shoulder length straight hair.  Deslandes was last seen 
wearing a black shirt, peach pants, a white belt, and white sandals, carrying a striped 
book bag.  
 

Detectives do not suspect foul play at this time and consider Deslandes as voluntarily 
running away from her mother's custody.   
 

Investigators are urging anyone with information regarding the whereabouts of 
Deslandes to contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department 954-828-5700. 
 
 

          
Brittany Deslandes 

02/19/00 
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